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School Games Virtual Santa Dash – 11th December 2020 

Schools throughout the country will be taking place in a School Games Virtual Santa Dash on 11 December.  The 

idea is that children and staff will actively move around the school playground or field.  The date of this event 

coincides with National Christmas Jumper day so children and staff can run in their Christmas Jumper or Santa hat 

to add a bit of Christmas cheer! 

AIP Christmas 

AIP Christmas Lunch will be on Wednesday 16th December.  Please order and pay if not eligible for FSM via 

ParentPay by no later than 11th December.   

School Website 

Our new website is coming very soon and includes a short video for potential new families. We will let you know 

by text message when the site is active. Many thanks to Mrs O’Donnell this side for helping with the transfer of 

information and special thanks to the team at Studley High School for creating our new website including a Twitter 

account that is active, so please follow us! 

 
Christmas Cards 

At this time of year many pupils like to send a Christmas card to their friends in school. With the present situation 

we will put any cards brought into school in a class box and distribute them in the final week of school. Therefore 

please note that the last day to bring cards in from home will be Friday 11th December so we can leave them for 

the appropriate time.   Thank you 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Shoe Box Appeal 

Many thanks to everyone who brought in a box of joy for children who have very little. We collected near to 30 

boxes this year which is fantastic!  

 

Open the Book 

This is a special thank you to the Open the Book team who went above and beyond to provide the children with 

one of their special assemblies. All of us who watched the recorded story of Adam and Eve were amazed by the 

professional production filmed in various locations in and around Feckenham. The children and staff thoroughly 

enjoyed the story and more than one of us had a tear in our eye when we got to see our lovely Open the Book 

team again. 

 

FoFS Update 

Unfortunately we won’t be able to hold our annual Christmas Fair this year due to the current restrictions, instead 

we will be organising a Christmas week for the children that will be happening w/c 7th December. This will be a 

week of different activities that they can all take part in within their bubbles and will include fun, games and crafts. 

Further details of what will be involved and how you can support us will be sent out early next week, but please 

be assured everything that is being organised will be done in line with the schools Covid-19 risk assessment.  
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FoFS Continued 

The children have also been completing self-portraits of themselves for us to use on material tote bags, that would 

make lovely Christmas presents for loved ones. These will be with us early in December and we will be selling 

these at 1 for £4, 2 for £7 or 3 for £10. Further details on how you can purchase these will also follow next week.  

Finally a quick reminder that if you are buying from Amazon please give us a thought and start at 

smile.amazon.co.uk and choose us as your chosen charity. All normal products are available and you use your 

existing amazon account, it’s just a different starting point but we receive a % as a donation for each purchase.  

 

 

 


